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SOUTHWEST NEW MEXICO REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION PLANNING ORGANIZATION
TECHINCAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING

Minutes
Silver City Town Annex
1203 N. Hudson St.

Silver City, NM88061

January 21, 2014

10:00 a.m.
MEMBERS PRESENT:

	Kristina Ortiz, City of Bayard
Edward Encinas, Town of Hurley

Peter Pena, Town of Silver City

Aaron Chavarria, NMDOT

Harold Love, NMDOT District 1

Debbie Hudson, NMDOT District 1

Jolene Herrera, NMDOT District 1

Priscilla C. Lucero, SWNMCOG

Pam Eley, SWNMCOG

Emily Gojkovich, SWNMCOG

Cerisse Grijalva, SWNMCOG
Traci Burnsed, Guest


	


1. Call to Order: Peter Pena called the meeting to order at 10:20 a.m. No quorum present.
2. Pledge of Allegiance

3. Introductions:

 All in attendance introduced themselves.

4. Approval of Minutes:


Peter Pena requested to save the Approval/Amendments of Agenda and Approval/Disapproval 
of minutes for the December 17, 2013 TAC meeting until the next meeting due to lack of 
quorum.
5. Old Business: 

There was no old business.
6. New Business: 


a. Update Call for Projects


Priscilla suggested to the committee if they would be in agreement to not soliciting any new 
projects for the RTIPR due to being short staffed as well as there not being any additional 
monies for projects.  The Committee was in agreement, therefore, the RTIPR will be updated, 
if necessary.  The RTIPR will be approved at the next TAC meeting and 
COG Board meeting.


b. Setting up of a zipper meeting.


Staff will set up the combined RTIPR meeting between Southwest and South Central Council of 
Governments.  Staff will coordinate with the Northwest COG for District 6.


c. Long Range Plan- Discussion of citizen participation plan.

Priscilla attended the Long Range Planning meeting in Albuquerque and mentioned that we 
would be required to develop a working regional stakeholder group.

Reports:


a. Kristy Ortiz mentioned a concern about adding a school crossing at Cobre High School 
and asked about signage for an ordinance that Bayard just approved for the hands free cell 
phone use.

b. Mayor Encinas reported on the Frontier Communities technical assistance grant.  They 
have 
conducted meeting to develop the streetscaping plan for the Town.


c. Debbie Hudson passed out a handout on the 2014/2015 LGRF Project Proposals which 
will be due on March 15. These funds do not require the entity to be in compliance with 
Executive Order.

d. Peter Pena reported the Hudson bridge will be extended until close to the end of the year.  The 
Town of Silver City will notify its residents by contacting CATS TV, monthly meetings and 
updates at council meetings.
Public Input:

There was no public input.

Next meeting will be February 18, 2014 in Silver City.

Adjourn: 

Edward Encinas made a motion to adjourn. Kristy Ortiz seconded the motion. All in favor, 
motion carried.
ATTEST:






________________________






Peter Pena, Chairman

_________________________

Priscilla C. Lucero, Secretary
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